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Response by London Parks & Gardens Trust
Pre-submission publication of the Draft Revised Lambeth Local Plan

Consultee
Helen Monger
Director
London Parks & Gardens Trust
Duck Island Cottage
St James's Park
London SW1A 2BJ
Tel: 020 7839 3969
email: planningresponses@londongardenstrust.org
http://www.londongardenstrust.org/

The London Parks and Gardens Trust (LPGT) is a member organisation of the The
Gardens Trust (GT) and works in partnership with it in respect of the protection and
conservation of registered sites, and is authorised by the GT to respond on GT’s behalf in
respect of planning consultations.

We welcome the changes made in response to our previous submission.
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